Neighborho
od Street
Party

Pending the final standings of this 2007 CFL season the Toronto Argonauts will host the
East Division Semifinal/Final Playoff game on Sunday November 11" 2007 or Sunday
November 18" 2007. As Toronto’s number one community based sports team the
Argonauts, are inviting you to come celebrate with family and friends as they head into
the playoffs and make the final run for the 2007 Grey Cup. Prior to the game the Argos
would like you to come enjoy a “one of a kind”, neighborhood street party for all ages. It
will include fun activities for children such as face painting, clowns, as well as live

music, food and beverages available for sale, performances by the Blue Thunder
Cheerleaders and much more.

The celebration begins at 11:00am and will run until 1:00pm when fans will be
encouraged to head inside and cheer on the double blue.

Due to the space needed to present this event, the following road closure is required:
Bremner Blvd. on the north side between Van De Water Cres. and Rees St.
Date and Time (pending final standings of season):
Sunday November 11™, 2007 — Road Closure 9:00am - 2:00pm
Or

Sunday November 18", 2007 - Road Closure 9:00am — 2:00pm

As per the attached notification letter, the road closure is Bremner Blvd. (the north side
only) between Rees St. and Van de Water Cres.

There will be a need to re-route the East to West traffic flow on Bremner Blvd. to the
following:

Bremner Blvd. West to Rees St.



South on Rees St. to Queens Quay

West on Queens Quay to Spadina Ave.
North on Spadina Ave. to Bremner Blvd.
East on Bremner Blvd.

If you have any questions or concerns please contact:

Luke Boone at 416-341-2766 or lboone@argonauts.on.ca




